
Art in Public Places Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
Brevard Cultural Alliance Office, 513 N. Harbor City Blvd. Melbourne, Florida 32935 

Thursday, May 9, 2024 

Present: Therese Ferguson, Lynn Herndon, Kristina LaTraverse, Nancy Mitts, Peggy Nolan, Kaye 
Richey, Josiah Snodgrass-Neal, Delores Spearman, and Tina Suiter 

Others Present: Lynne Brezina APPAC (Art in Public Places Advisory Committee) Manager 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Herndon. 

Introduction: Herndon welcomed members. 

The draft of the April 11, 2024, meeting minutes was presented for approval. A motion was made by 
Spearman to approve the April 11, 2024, minutes as presented. Seconded by Snodgrass-Neal. 
Motion carried. 

Brezina reported on recently installed and future exhibits. 

Unfinished Business: No Unfinished Business 

New Business:  
Artwork Review 
Rebecca Gomme’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval. A motion was made by Spearman to 
approve Going With the Flow and My Sea Garden for exhibit. Seconded by LaTraverse. Motion 
carried. 

Debi Pettigrew’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval. A motion was made by LaTraverse         
to approve Fun at the Zoo and Fractured Dreams for exhibit. Seconded by Nolan. Motion carried. 

June Long-Schuman’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval. A motion was made by Ferguson   
to approve Shells on the Shore, Birds at the Inlet and Eau Gallie Pier for exhibit. Seconded by 
Herndon. Motion carried. 

John Cielukowski’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Herndon         
to approve Fat Cat Electric, Ferris Wheel, The Octopus, Pep Boys, Skee Ball, and Tilt-A-Whirl, for 
exhibit.  Seconded by LaTraverse. Motion carried. 

Sherry Gorey’s artwork was donated to BCA and is reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was 
made by Nolan to approve Blown Away for exhibit. Seconded by Spearman. Motion carried. 

A motion was made by Nolan to approve all the artwork for exhibits that have the necessary number 
of votes for approval. Seconded by Herndon. Motion carried. 

Brezina reviewed the April/May 2024 APPAC Report. 

Attendance was reviewed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:31 a.m. 

The next meeting is scheduled for June 13, 2024, in the BCA Office, at 513 N. Harbor City 
Blvd., Suite C, Melbourne, Florida. 



Nolan and Suiter will be unable to attend the June 13th meeting. They will be excused. 


